From: Walter Hunt

To: Office State Actuary, WA
Date: Saturday, December 9, 2023 9:11:39 PM

CAUTION:External email.

Please consider the fact that inflation is an inherent part of the American economy, and yet
the state PERS 1 and TRS 1 retirement systems were never designed to reflect this fact by
incorporating a COLA into these systems. This results in an undue burden on us retirees as we
struggle to maintain a decent standard of living as the cost of living rises and our retirement
income is stagnant. We really need your help to rectify this situation.

Thank you so much for all your efforts.
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